
 

 

 

To: All Development Community Members, Contractors, Consultants and Development 
Design Professionals Practicing in Durham County, NC 

  
From: Vince Chirichella, PE 

Senior Project Manager 
Engineering and Environmental Services 
5926 NC Hwy 55 East 
Durham, NC 27713 

  
Subject: Notification to Industry 11/09/2020:  

Durham County Utilities New Inspector & Inspection Scheduling 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

Durham County Utilities New Inspector: 
 

As many of you are aware, Michael Dean retired from Durham County as of September 30, 2020. We 
would like to formally welcome Stephen Phillips as the new Utilities Inspector. His contact information is 
below.   

Stephen Phillips 
Mobile: (919) 201-3363 

Email: inspections@dconc.gov 
 
Durham County Utilities Inspection Scheduling: 
 

To streamline and enhance the inspections process, Durham County has implemented an online 
scheduling system for all utility inspections. To schedule an inspection, go to the link listed below and click 
“Schedule an Inspection” which can be found on the right side of the page. A minimum 24-hour notice is 
required for all work performed on utilities connected to Durham County infrastructure. Inspection 
requests by email or phone will no longer be accepted. Please visit the website on a regular basis as 
revisions will posted there. 
 

https://www.dconc.gov/utilities/development 
 
The requirements state herein are effective immediately. If you have any questions relating to this 
notification, please contact: 
 
 

Vince Chirichella, PE  Elyssa Darner 
Senior Project Manager  Utility Technician 

P: (919) 560-9039  P: (919) 560-9052 
Email: vchirichella@dconc.gov  Email: edarner@dconc.gov 

 

ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 
Utilities Division 

 5926 NC Hwy 55 East, Durham, NC 27713 
Telephone (919) 560-9033 Fax (919) 544-8590 


